
December 30, 2022
Greetings!

Happy New Year!

Woodridge Village offices will be closed on Monday, January 2, 2023 for the New Year's holiday.
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VILLAGE MEETINGS

Human Relations
Advisory Committee

January 10 at 6:00 p.m.
Woodridge Library

3 Plaza Drive

https://www.woodridgeil.gov/


Plan Commission
January 16 at 7:00 p.m.

Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Police Pension Board
January 18 at 6:30 p.m.

Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Village Board Meeting
January 19 at 7:00 p.m.

Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Water Bill Brief

Quick Links
Village of Woodridge

​Website

Village Board
Meeting Agendas,
​Minutes, and Video

Village Meetings & Events

Current News

Village Staff Directory

Transparency Webpage

Groot Holiday Service Schedule

For the Week beginning on January 2, 2023 collection will be as
follows:

Monday pickup will be collected on Tuesday
Tuesday pickup will be collected on Wednesday

Thursday and Friday pickups remain unchanged.

Christmas Tree Recycling in January

The popular Christmas Tree Recycling Program returns during the
first two scheduled garbage pick-up weeks in January. Groot Inc.
will take live Christmas trees up to six feet tall at the curb for free –
no sticker is required. The trees must be free of decorations, wire,
and lights and not placed in plastic bags. Wreaths and evergreen
garland are excluded from the Christmas Tree Recycling Program.

Collection begins Tuesday, January 3 and concludes on Friday,
January 13.

Job Openings at the Village of Woodridge
​

The Village of Woodridge is seeking applications for Management
Analyst in the Woodridge Police Department.
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This is a full-time, forty-hour per week position. To apply, please visit
the Village's new online employment portal .

What Should You Do With Your Light Strand that Doesn't
Work? Recycle It!

​
Woodridge residents may recycle non-working holiday lights at
Woodridge Village Hall, 5 Plaza Drive or Public Works building, 1
Plaza Drive. The Village is partnering with Elgin Recycling to offer this
free service to residents from November 21, 2022, through March 3,
2023. Please - no CFLs.

Pace to Offer Free Rides on Buses and
ADA Paratransit Service From 10 p.m. – 4

a.m. on New Year’s Eve
​

Residents of Chicagoland celebrating New Year’s
Eve are encouraged to utilize public transportation
where available. Pace will provide free bus and
ADA Paratransit rides from 10 p.m. on Saturday,
December 31 until 4 a.m. on Sunday, January 1. Pace offers limited bus service during those hours, but
ADA Paratransit Service operates 24/7 in the City of Chicago. New Year’s isn’t the only time Pace riders
will save money; starting in February, Pace will launch new money-saving fare products and make
transfers between Pace buses free. Those who choose Pace will be able to save all year long.

Holiday service schedules will be in effect on Sunday, January 1 and Monday, January 2. Passengers
should review Pace’s Holiday Service Alert  before traveling. Pace wishes everyone and safe and happy
New Year.

Click here to purchase the book ‘Images of America: Woodridge’ for $23.99 or at
Village Hall for $16 during regular business hours while supplies last.

IN AND AROUND WOODRIDGE

Countdown to Noon Year! 

Families with young children are invited to a New Year’s Eve party from
11:00 a.m. to noon on December 31 at the Woodridge Public Library.
Drop in, no registration required, for New Year’s crafts, music, a
countdown to the noon hour with a balloon drop, and a chance to take an
epic New Year’s Party Picture.

Library Holiday Closures

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/woodridgeil?
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjEyMjguNjg5NDg3ODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5wYWNlYnVzLmNvbS9ob2xpZGF5LXNlcnZpY2UtYWxlcnQifQ.Q2b8wvzZwxdlmMssVhKa9PhGh5s1S19ehqLCuO1G_IY/s/750207461/br/151400459559-l
https://www.arcadiapublishing.com/Products/9781467108409
https://www.woodridgelibrary.org/event/countdown-noon-year-noon-years-eve-party-0


The library is open on New Year’s Eve until 5 p.m., and closed January 1 through 2 for the New Year’s
holiday. Outdoor book returns remain open 24/7/365.

Have feedback regarding Woodridge E-News? Click here!
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